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From: John Yeatman Jr <john.yeatman jr@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2010 11:26 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir:

Please DO NOT reduce the leverage in US Forex Trading to 10:1 RE identification number RIN 3038-
AC61.

THIS WOULD HAVE A MAJOR IMPACT ON TENS OF THOUSANDS OF TRADERS AND
THEIR FAMILIES WHO RELY ON 100:1 LEVERAGE AVAILABILITY TO SUPPORT
THEIR FAMILY AND THIS ECONOMY.

Please do your part in helping to keep this country great and it's freedoms true BY NOT
ALLOWING ANYTHING LESS THAN 100:1.

Sincerest regards,
John Yeatman Jr.



